Karl Kiser

I wish to offer my support for the clean car and truck rule. Pollution, from various sources, come
from ICE vehicles. Additional zero-emission vehicles would substantially reduce such pollution and
benefit the residents of New Mexico. They would be especially useful in urban areas where air
quality is compromised.



